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17th December, 2003

Dear Mr. Newrnan-Martin,
‘The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 9¢h December

Our website s frequently reviewed to ensure that it eflocts the current state of
all maters pertaining to The Queen and the Royal Family and therefore points are
altered from fime to time. As you say, the wording on page 345 of our websitc in the
scction on “The Queen and Commonvwealth Reals” begins: “A Commonvealth
realm is a country where The Queen is the Sovereign. ... Lam unable now to
confirm the date that the wording changed. However, it was felt that the word
“Sovercign” was a mare accurate reflection of Her Majesty's rolc in he realms. The
Queen's role has not changed und remains so as long as the people of the countries
concemned desire i

Her Majesty continues to take a geeat interest in the affuirs of all Members of
the Commonwealth,although obviously these countries, whether realms or not, are
‘govemed by and for their own citizens

T hope this puts your mind rest.

Yours sincerely,
Tty Sohloasts

MISS MICHELE EDWARDS
Information Officer, Press Office

M. Andrew Newman-Martin
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